
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0286 AI

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 06/03/2023

Development:

Location :

Demolition of 2 sheds and the construction of 30 dwellings; 1 vehicular and pedestrian link with Main Street, 

Newcastle; vehicle and pedestrian linkk with Glebe Square, Newcastle and all associated and ancillary site 

development works.

Main Street, Newcastle, Dublin



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Tuesday 28 March 2023

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

1.1   Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water. 

  - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

2.1  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

wastewater   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water. 

-  All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




